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May 8, 2012

Troy G. Langham
FCC Engineering Supervisor
CC Licenses, LLC
2625 South Memorial Drive Suite A
Tulsa, OK 74129

Dear Mr. Langham:

In re: Request for Experimental
Authority
CC Licenses, LLC
WGY, Schenectady, NY
Facility ID No.: 153299

The staff has under consideration the request for experimental authority to permit WGY to operate with
modulation-dependent carrier level control (MDCL), according to procedures described in a Media Bureau
Public Notice.1 The experimental authority is requested pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 73.1510 for a period of one
year.

The letter request states that WGY will use the MDCL capability supplied with the station's Nautel NX-50
transmitter. Use of MDCL technology requires a waiver of 47 C.F.R. § 73.1560(a) to permit reduction of
unmodulated carrier power to levels below 90 percent nominal carrier power.

Accordingly, the requested experimental authority described above IS HEREBY GRANTED. This
experimental authority expires on May 8, 2013. Any request for extension of this authority should be filed at
least thirty days prior to this expiration date.

Sincerely,

Ann Gallag
Audio Division
Media Bureau

1See "Media Bureau To Permit Use of Energy-Saving Transmitter Technology by AMStations," Public Notice, DA 11-
1535, (MB 2011).
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